
 
  

 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 

 

September 7, 2020 

MS. CHAY CENAR                                                                        

Sales Manager 
INTERLAB ANALYTICS AND SCIENTIFIC    SUPPLIES, INC. 
Unit 202 Regon Bldg., National Highway, 
Paciano Rizal, Calamba City 
 
 
Dear Ms. Cenar: 

We are pleased to inform you that based on the recommendation of the FPA – Bids and 

Awards Committee per Resolution No. 082620-01 dated August 26, 2020 for the 

Preventive Maintenance Service of Milli-Q Direct 8 Water System amounting to two 

hundred fifty-two thousand seven hundred fifty pesos (PhP 252,750.00) is hereby 

awarded in your favor.  

 

Kindly coordinate with the BAC Secretariat for the processing and release of the purchase 

order. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

WILFREDO C. ROLDAN 
Executive Director 
 

Conforme: 

  

MS. CHAY CENAR                                                                        

Date: _____________  ______ 


